
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
 

REFUND OF EXCESS DEDUCTION 

The Association has received information to the effect 

that a letter referring to “refund of excess deduction of 

monthly payment” is being circulated in various 

Ministries wherein the refund of a loan instalment is 

being requested from Mutual Aid. 
 

A court case relating to this matter is presently pending 

before the Commercial Division of the Supreme Court 

and will be heard on March 02, 2012. 

 

The Association hereby informs all members that the 

allegations made in the said letter are precisely the 

subject matter of the case before the Supreme Court. 
 

Members are hereby advised that they must refrain 

from sending such letters and to await the decision 

of the Supreme Court thereon. 
 

No individual reply will be sent to those who have 

written to the Association on this matter. 
 

For any query, please contact the Association. 
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